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CHURCH HALL REPORT FOR 2023

Two hirers left in 2023 but two were added so regular hirers 
remained at fourteen. Hire of the hall for meetings, children's
parties and social gatherings remained steady throughout the year.

Church use of the hall continued with the Thursday morning 
communion service, Messy Church, Mothers Union meetings, 
Sunday morning coffee, charity coffee mornings, choir practice 
and fundraising events.

Grass and hedge cutting continued to be satisfactorily maintained 
and with some voluntary help the building and grounds were kept 
in good order.

Gas appliances were serviced in October and Lindum Fire 
Services carried out a fire alarm service in May and a fire alarm
service and emergency light service in October. One sign 
emergency light and two emergency spot lights failed during 
testing. These were duly replaced. The yearly maintenance of the 
fire equipment also took place in October with no reported issues. 
Monthly health and safety checks and regular testing of the fire 
shutters and door were carried out and a fully comprehensive Hall-
Guard insurance was maintained.
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